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Update on Cybersecurity Incident

Henry Schein would like to provide a further update on the cybersecurity
incident following the communication we provided on November 22.

The Company quickly identified the cause of the disruption and is
leveraging the prior work we did to restore our systems. As a result, we
believe that the disruption to our ecommerce platform and certain other

applications will be short term.

The Company is in the process of securely restoring the ecommerce
platform and these other applications.

In the meantime, the Company continues to take orders using alternate
means and continues to ship to its customers.
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